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Western Corridor Road Upgrade

City of Newcastle has contracted Daracon to undertake this project to improve
safety and ease congestion in the growing western corridor.

What work are we doing?

We will be realigning traffic from beyond Summerhill Road roundabout to Marland Drive. There will be one
of traffic in each direction, with traffic moved towards the northern side of the road

The work involves line-marking and installing concrete safety barriers on Minmi Road, from the roundabout
at Summerhill Road to Maryland Drive.

There will be no on-street parking either side of Minmi Road from the Summerhill Road roundabout to
Maryland Drive. Parking restrictions will be place from 6pm on Sunday 13 April for 12 months, while we
upgrade the road.

When and where we’ll be working

Normal working hours are between 7am and 6pm on weekdays and 8am and 1pm on Saturdays.

For the safety of motorists and our workers we need to complete some construction activities out of hours.
The out of hours work is planned for between 7pm to 5am on Sunday 13 to Wednesday 16 April with
contingency nights Tuesday 22 and Wednesday 23 April 2025. Our work crews may be on site from
6pm to prepare for the shift and set up safety equipment.

Our map on the page over shows the location of the work and highlights the restrictions to parking.

What will this mean for you?
You may notice:

e Workers and vehicles

e Lane closures and traffic control

¢ Noise from machinery and equipment

¢ You may experience some traffic delays while travelling through the area

¢ No on-street parking on Minmi Road between the Summerhill Road roundabout and Maryland Drive

Traffic changes

There will be some temporary traffic changes to ensure the work zone is safe. Traffic control and detours
will be in place during the work and may affect travel times.

Please allow for extra travel time, keep to speed limits, and follow the direction of traffic controllers and
signs.

Contacts

If you would like further information about the project, please refer to Council’s
website: newcastle.nsw.gov.au or contact the project team on 1800 953 700, or email
WCRU@daracon.com.au




Concrete safety barriers
No on-street parking
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